
HR  Schmidt  meets  Slovakian
State  Secretary  for  Foreign
and European Affairs Brocková

High Representative Christian Schmidt met today with State
Secretary of the Ministry of Foreign and European Affairs of
the Slovak Republic Ingrid Brocková. The High Representative
briefed the Slovak delegation on the current situation and
challenges in BiH.
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